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14th May 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

School Fundraising – Father’s Day  
 
Attached is a copy of your child’s design for Father’s Day. We asked the children to design 
a picture for a significant male role model in their life such as their dad, grandad, uncle, 
brother, cousin etc. We were so impressed by the designs.  
 
To order a fantastic gift with your child’s design on please visit www.sforders.co.uk and use 
the PIN number on your child’s drawing that is attached.  
 
All orders will need to be placed by the 28th May to ensure delivery in time for Father’s Day.  
 
All orders will help to raise money for Colmers Farm which is then used to buy extra 
provisions for the children that we otherwise may not be able to purchase.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school at any time on 0121 716 0444 
or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mr Williams 
Head Teacher
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